JOHN M. GRAU Chief Executive Officer 301 215 4530 (direct dial) jmg@necanet.org



October 15, 2014

Mr. J. Robert Mann, Jr. E-J Electric Installation Company 46-41 Vernon Blvd Long Island City, NY 11101-5308

Dear Bob:

Not many organizations have the ability to achieve the prestige of a centennial anniversary. Together, outstanding companies like your own and NECA have persevered through good times and bad, to lead our industry to strength and stability.

You were there in the beginning to help lay the cornerstones upon which our Association was built. You have provided the strength and support that carried NECA through a century.

Congratulations on over one hundred years of membership. We just want you to know how much we appreciate your leadership and support over the years.

Yours sincerely,

John M. Grau

Chief Executive Officer